
Ash Croft Primary School 

Christmas Play 2019 

 

Key Stage 1 Classes Present… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 19th December 2pm and 6pm  

Tickets only £2 – get yours now! 

 

CHILDREN ARE REQUIRED TO COME BACK TO 

ASH CROFT AT 5:30PM – PLEASE LET US 

KNOW IF THIS CAUSES ANY PROBLEMS 


